
 

3rd April 2020 
 
Re. Contact from teaching staff for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the last two months, teachers have been calling each family in order to support 
with home learning. Due to school now being open for Reception, Year One and Year 
Six, please be aware that from next week (beginning Monday 15th June) that this 
weekly contact will no longer occur.  
 
We will continue to offer places to all children in Reception, Year One and Year Six at 
school (following all procedures for social distancing in schools) and will also support 
those children not attending school by providing home learning packs. Additionally, 
should your child not attend school and you have any questions or queries about the 
learning set, please do get in contact via telephone or email and we will respond to 
your questions. Purple Mash email will also be checked, although not necessarily daily 
due to the commitments of the teaching staff. 
 
Please also note that normal absence procedures are in place for Reception, Year One 
and Year Six. Should you opt to keep your child at home, please report this in the 
usual way. If we do not hear from you, we have a duty to follow this up, which may 
involve the involvement of external agencies when we are unable to make contact 
after repeated attempts. 
 
Many thanks for the continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Vernon 
Principal 


